
Association News

1990 the Summer Institute will be located
in Atlanta, Georgia. A consortium consist-
ing of Spelman College, Morehouse Col-
lege, Georgia State University and Emory
University will be the new Institute spon-
sors. The Ford Foundation will provide
partial support, and the Association is
seeking additional funding from other
sources.

Council Revises
Association's
Nondiscrimination
Statement

The APSA Council voted to revise the
Association's nondiscrimination statement
at its August 30, 1989 meeting. The Coun-
cil acted to reflect the language and defini-
tions of the Americans with Disabilities Act
of 1989. The act extends the nondiscrim-
ination in the workplace protection to a
broader range of physical and psycho-
logical disability sufferers, including indi-
viduals with AIDS or with HIV infection.

The Council's new statement reads: "It
is Association policy to urge that educa-
tional institutions not discriminate against
employees or applicants because of sexual
orientation, marital status, physical handi-
cap, or disability."

Council Appoints
Search Committee for
APSR Managing Editor

I n July 1991 APSR Managing Editor Samuel
C. Patterson's six-year term will end. The
Council has appointed a search committee
to work with APSA President Judith Shklar
to identify Patterson's successor. The
members of the ad hoc search committee
are:

Richard Fenno, University of Rochester (Chair)
Lucius Barker, Washington University
Alexander George, Stanford University
Virginia Gray, University of Minnesota

Mitchell Rice, Chair, APSA Committee on the
Status of Blacks, honors Jewel Prestage and
Peter Zwick, co-directors of the APSA Sum-
mer Institute in Political Science for Black
Students.

Robert Jervis, Columbia University
Peter Lange, Duke University
Samuel C. Patterson, Ohio State University
Judith Shklar, Harvard University (Ex Officio)

The Council will elect the next editor at
its August 29, 1990, meeting after learning
of the Search Committee's deliberations
and hearing the recommendations of the
president.

Members are encouraged to send sug-
gestions to the Search Committee at the
APSA National Office by December 15,
1989.

Travel Grants for
Foreign Program
Participants

Building upon the experience of hosting
the IPSA World Congress, the Association
offered travel grants to several foreign
scholars participating in the 1989 meeting.
The funds were made available from the
Ford Foundation and the German Marshall
Fund of the United States.

Those who received support included:
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